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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I want to acknowledge one of many special groups, our ASTRA club sponsored 
by Altrusa.  During this pandemic, they have taken every opportunity to help 
our community, including volunteering at food banks, decorating sidewalks 
with messages of hope and positivity and helping disperse masks countywide.  
We are extremely proud of our ASTRA students and their contributions to our 
area. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District; and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


